Please keep our water rates affordable!

From Myriam Siftar
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To  WaterRateBoard <waterrateboard@Phila.gov>

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
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To whomever is concerned,
As a Philadelphia resident and customer of Philadelphia Water Department for the past 25 years, I am
writing to request that the Water Rate Board truly considers the impact on Philadelphia residents.

Water is a basic life necessity and good quality water Is essential to good health and life long
sustenance.

As per PWD website, "On September 1st, 2024, a monthly water bill for a typical residential
customer increased by 12.3%." So we, PWD customers, already have had to endure and absorb
in our monthly budget an increase of cur water bills.

I encourage the Water Rate Board to listen to PWD customers and seriously consider and work toward
keeping our water rates affordable.
No more increase in the coming years!!! Thanks for reading.

Sincerely,

Myriam Siftar
19143



